TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ELECTORS
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2023

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting of the electors to order at 7:15 p.m. for the purpose of combining the clerk and treasurer positions.  The following people were in attendance:  Blaine Lee, Dixie Fladhammer, Norma and Paul Currier, Catherine Griffin, Phil Langston, Mike and Missy Haas, Janita Lee, Andrew and Katie Reding, Shawn Zellmer, Paul Degenhardt, Kevin Hoyer and Sara Schultz.  
The township currently has an ordinance which gives them permission to combine the two positions.   The question presented to the electors was “Shall the offices of Town Clerk and Town Treasurer in the Town of Hamilton be a combined position of Town Clerk/Treasurer? (Pursuant to Wis. Stat §60.305).  The vote was 10 yes and 0 no.  There is no specified effective date of this change at this point.
Supervisor Degenhardt moved to adopt this ordinance while Supervisor Hoyer seconded the motion.  Upon voice vote, motion carried.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. with motions made by Lee and Hoyer.
                                                                                                                             _____________________
                                                                                                                             Sara Schultz, Town Clerk



